Dear Joyce,

Following our conversation this afternoon, you need no further interaction with The Council in
order to proceed with the removal of the tree. Formal confirmation of this will follow although you
do not need to wait for it.

Planning Technician: Please log in my name as: 1x birch, DD — Fell, front garden. 78 Parkhill
Road London NW3 2YT.

Please contact me if | can be of further assistance.
Kind regards

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939
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You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

Dear Mr Oxford and Mr Bell

I am contacting vou both as onc of vou might be away. [ am sending photographs of the silver birch tree at the front of the house
and on the boundary of the front garden and pavement outside the house. Gareth Wellburn the tree surgeon | have spoken to is
away until the beginning of September but after deseribing the condition of the tree he suggested T get in touch with you - he
relerred Lo a 5 day dd notice (I think that's what he said) [ am obviously concerned about the condition ol the tree and salety
given its closeness to the pavement.

T look forward (o hearing from you and hope you will come and inspect the tree as we are in a Conservation Area and il you think
it should be removed, discuss a replacement.

Yours sincerely,
Joyee Jeal

Garden and irround floor maisonetle

PS  There are mushrooms growing out of the trunk too. T shall send another photo.












